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The donations are going to
the Light Mothers in
Burundi to help battle the
severe malnutrition of
children in the country.

Burundi’s child stunting
prevalence is among the
highest in the world due to
political instability, natural
disasters and
misinformation.

ABOUT
USTR
USTR is a student-led
UNICEF volunteer
group based in
Rotterdam that
provides driven and
ambitious students
with a platform to
create positive and
impactful change for
children's well-being.

BURUNDI
PROJECT 
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B&R Beurs is the largest
student investment society

of Europe, based in
Rotterdam. Our mission is
to help our members to
learn everything about

investing. With over 1500
members we've grown to

be one of the most
influential financial
associations in the

Netherlands. 
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Donations for the
auction were received

by the following
associations



USTR

RETHINKING
ECONOMICS

Highest bidder will get to
choose a free book between:
Utopia for Realists (Rutger
Bregman)/The deficit myth
(Stephanie
Kelton)/Factfulness (Hans
Rosling)

starting
bid at

€3 

starting
bid at

€8 
Plant Package 
Two baby spider and
pilea plants - Comes
with two up-cycled
pots! Care instructions
also included

starting
bid at

€5 

Stay Rotterdam
 

Amazon gift card 

ESH

sweatshirt and
coffee mug

VSA

Free membership
to VSA

starting
bid at

€5 

starting
bid at

€3 

  @stayrotterdam

  @erasmussustainabilityhub

  @vsarotterdam   @rethinknl

@unicefstr



In DuploRotterdam 
Writers An evening at “Mooie

Boules” with the In
Duplo Board, including
drinks and snacks

Custom-made
bookmarks 

 

UniPartners
Rotterdam

VR Glasses

Smitse 

Beer package 

STAR

starting
bid at

€5 

starting
bid at

€25 

Beer Tasting box (2 pp)
including snacks and a
wooden STAR serving
board

starting
bid at
€7.5 

starting
bid at

€5 

  @rsmstar

  @rotterdam.writers

  @unipartnersrotterdam

  @indesmitse

  @studievereniginginduplo

starting
bid at

€2 



I-Do project

1: 2 leadership
sessions and a book
from the Leadership
Center
2: Impact workshop
ticket from the I-Do
project team

Life Versity

1-on-1 Speaking
Coaching Session
provided by founder Matt
(public speaking coach)

Padel Private
Training/Playing
opportunity (1 vs. 1)

EPA

Interactive workshop in
the form of a Game
Night (games would be
human-rights related) +
bring friends

AISR

DE ZEIL RSZV 

A course of 5
sailing lessons on
the Kralingse Plas

starting
bid at

€5 

starting
bid at
€10 

starting
bid at

€5 

starting
bid at

€5 

  @aisr.amnesty

  @lifeversitynl

  @rszvdezeil
 

  @erasmuspadel
 

  @students_for_projectmisside
 

starting
bid at
€15 



AIESEC

 
A CV and LinkedIn
Training and check
for you and four
friends

IFMSA 
Rotterdam

10 Tote bags 

Personal Salsa class
offered by the 
President+goodie bags

ESN

ECE

Dare the Board

B&R Beurs

Investment guides
and ticket to
Symposium

2 one-hour personal
development
coaching sessions
with Extraordinary
Life’s founder Tom
Marshall

Extraordinary 
Life

  @aiesec_inrotterdam

  @ecestudents

  @ifmsarotterdam

  @bnrbeurs

  @esn_int

  @extraordinarylife.students

starting
bid at

€5 

starting
bid at

€3 

starting
bid at

€3 

starting
bid at
€7.5 

starting
bid at
€10 

starting
bid at
€7.5 



Thanks for
all the
associations'
contribution!
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